Sharing and Caring



Gentle and Kind

Frieth CEC School Frieth Henley-on-Thames Oxon RG9 6PR 01494 881554

14th June 2018

TO ALL PARENTS OF YEAR 5 CHILDREN

Dear Parents/Guardians

Yours sincerely

As you know, the 11+ transfer testing takes place in September when your child will be in year 6. You are therefore invited to a meeting for parents to learn about the process on Wednesday 27^{th} June at 3:20pm.

In order to plan for numbers of attendees, I would be grateful if you could return the reply slip below.

If you wish to withdraw your child from the testing process, we encourage you to attend the meeting and discuss this decision further with Mrs Tyzack or myself before making the decision final. The school must alert Buckinghamshire County Council of any pupils being withdrawn from the transfer tests before the end of the summer term.

Honest and Truthful

Challenging and Responsible